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INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY NEWS 
 
Dora Peñagarícano invited as guest speaker in upcoming  
Intellectual Property seminars 
 
Intellectual Property attorney Dora Peñagarícano will lecture about brand protection in Puerto Rico 
during Puerto Rico’s State Department’s IP and Brand Symposium this October.  Ms. Peñagarícano 
is also scheduled to give a seminar about Fashion Law in an activity sponsored by the Federal Bar 
Association’s University of Puerto Rico Law School Chapter. 
 
For information about Intellectual Property in Puerto Rico, you may contact any of the attorneys listed 
below, members of our IP Practice Team: 
 

Dora M. Peñagarícano 787-250-5657 dmp@mcvpr.com 
Roberto C. Quiñones-Rivera 787-250-2631 rcq@mcvpr.com 
Antonio Escudero-Viera 787-250-5625 aev@mcvpr.com 
Leslie Y. Flores-Rodríguez 787-250-5628 lfr@mcvpr.com 
Carmen Alfonso-Rodríguez 787-250-5699 car@mcvpr.com 
Pedro A. Bello-Lorié 787-250-5606 pbl@mcvpr.com 
Luis Dávila-Pernas 787-250-5619 ldp@mcvpr.com 
Monique Díaz-Mayoral 787-250-5675 mjd@mcvpr.com 
Isabel Lecompte 787-250-5612 icl@mcvpr.com 
Sonia M. López del Valle 787-250-5647 sld@mcvpr.com 
Isabel Torres-Sastre 787-250-2622 its@mcvpr.com 

 
  
The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any 
prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be 
formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdes LLC. 
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